MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF STATE
CANDICE S. MILLER, Secretary of State

Lansing, Michigan 48918-0001

March 31, 1999

Michigan Authentic Historical plates are not maintsined on the Secretary of State main
computer. This is due to the likelihood that these plates would duplicate current Michigan plate
configurations.

Lawmffb_mum_mtagmciﬁ that wish to receive information on this type of plate will have to send
an administrative message to the Secretary of State via the “Law Enforcement Information
Network” (LEIN).

If you have any further questions, you may contact me at (517) 322-1166.

Sincerely,

O
ohn Osborn, Analyst

Special Assistance Unit
Bureau of Driver & Vehicle Records
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